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Planning Commission 
Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 
The City of Canby Planning Commission regularly scheduled meeting for Monday, 
September 23, 2024, at 6:00 pm has been cancelled. The next Planning Commission 
meeting is planned for Monday, October 14, 2024, at 6:00 pm.  
 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the Planning Department at 
(503)-266-7001. A copy of this notice can be found on the City’s webpage at 
https://www.canbyoregon.gov/meetings?field_microsite_tid_1=28  
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